
Sherman Township 

Meeting Minutes 

June 19, 2023 

Meeting held at the Sherman Township Hall, 3550 N Rolland Rd, Weidman, Ml 48893 

Board Members Present: Supervisor Johnson, Trustee Grey, Treasurer Clark, Trustee Simon and Clerk Livermore Board 

Members Absent: None 

Supervisor Johnson called the meeting to order at 7:00pm 

Trustee Simon moved to approve the agenda, Trustee Grey supported, motion carried. 

Trustee Grey moved to approve the minutes of the May 15, 2023, meeting with the correction of Supervisor Johnson’s 

name in the motion to work with the drain commissioner, and the June 6, 2023, Special meeting, Trustee Simon supported, 

motion carried. 

Treasurer's Report: GF 222,410.77, Fire $85,566.70, Fire ICS $251,109.98, Fire CD $150,000.00, Lake of Hills $23,864.80, 

Library $76,601.01, Tax Acct $422.84, GF ICS $172,865.93, Lib ICS $, ARPA ICS $126,115.66, ARPA Ckg $345.16, Gen Fund 

Cd $78,211.19, GF CD $150,000.00 

Trustee Grey moved to approve payment of the bills, Treasurer Clark supported, motion carried. 

Public Comment — Becky Thornhill stated she feels something needs done at the intersection of Drew Rd & Coldwater 

Rd. 

Supervisor Johnson gave an update on the sewer situation. 

Trustee Grey gave an update on our new website. Also he stated he moved our domain name away from Winntel. 

Treasurer Clark stated she was all set getting things set up for her office at the township hall. 

Treasurer Clerk moved to accept the bid from Mike’s Lawncare for the 23-24 season, Trustee Simon supported, motion 

carried. 

Treasurer Clark is still getting info on credit card acceptance options. 

Clerk Livermore gave an update on the building repairs – Contractor to begin this week. 

Supervisor Johnson gave an update on park improvements around walking path 

Clerk Livermore moved to adopt a resolution to move forward with the Lake of the Hills Weed Control based on the 

petitions we received from residents, Trustee Grey supported, motion carried. 

Reports and comments from other township entities were heard. 

Public comment: Kim Fox mentioned we had not returned our Hazardous Mitigation Plan to the County and Becky 

Thornhill asked about dumpster for Weidman Days 

Board member comments – Jeff asked about Library Lease, Jo asked about ARPA funds deadlines, Tom mentioned a 

methane facility going into Nottawa Twp, the need for new rental signs for pavilion, the twps. Are getting multiple FOIA’s, 

and thanked everyone for help at the park. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:34pm     -   Respectfully Submitted by: Denise M. Livermore, Clerk 


